
Long  Range  Planning  Committee
June   13,   1994

Stan  Sitton  called  the  meeting  to  order  at  4:00  p.in.     Members
present:     Mr.   Sitton,   Karen  Anderson,   Herb  Dakin,   Bev  Freeman,
Dick  Lockmiller,   Ed  Mcclure,   John  Moorman,   George  Nichols,   and
Bob   Plotzke.     Absent:     Walt.Smith.      Staff  present:      Linda
Humphreys .

Mr.   Sitton  distributed  a  work  schedule  for  the  project.     The  plan
is  scheduled  for  final  approval  on  December  19,1994.

The  mission  statement  was  reviewed.     The  consensus  was  that  the
statement  has  kept  pace  with  the  times  and  is  still  current.

Copies  of  sections  of  Planning  and  Rc]le   Setting  for   Public.
Libraries  were  distributed.     Each  Committee  member  was  asked  to
complete  the  form  on  the  last  page  for  the  next  meeting.     The
Library  staff  will  also  be  filling  out  the  form  for  additional
input .

The  next  step  was  a  tour  of  the  Library.

There  was  no   further  business.     The  meeting  was  adjourned  at  5:55
P.in.

Respectfully  submitted,

John  A.   Moorman,   City  Librarian


